
Edith Nugent, RN on the Post-
Surgical Unit is Memorial Hospital 
and Health Care Center’s next DAISY 
Award Winner!

Edith has demonstrated in many 
ways how she goes above and beyond 
her call of duty as a nurse for not only 
her patients, but everyone around 
her. Her nominator described her as, 
“a nurse who demonstrates the mission 
and values of Memorial Hospital.”  

As a DAISY Award winner, Edith was 
gifted with a DAISY pin, certificate, 
award sculpture, and Cinnabons for 
the whole department.  Thank you, 
Edith, for your dedication to your 
patients and to Memorial Hospital and 
Health Care Center!

Memorial Hospital would like to extend a congratulations to the other DAISY Award nominees, Jilaine 
Doerner, Nellie Jones, Scotty Munning, Brooke Nichter, and Marilyn Shelton!
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